
 

 

 
 

Australian Securities Exchange Announcement        15 November 2023 

 
 
King River Resources Ltd (ASX:KRR) (‘KRR’ or the ‘Company’) is pleased to advise that the drilling 
rig and crew for the Tennant Creek exploration campaign have now moved to the first location and 
drilling is expected to commence on Thursday 16 November 2023. 
 
Further to the ASX release dated 11 October 2023, KRR will commence drilling at Providence - Lone 
Star East where a complex geophysical/geological zone has been identified along strike of the 
Bluebird Perseverance NW trending gravity anomaly as well as directly along strike of the Blue Moon, 
Gigantic and Metallic Hill historic mines. 
 
The Company has other substantial holdings (+7,000km2) in the highly contended Tennant Creek and 
Barkly region. 
 
KRR has completed numerous geophysics programs over the region and has identified multiple areas 
and targets along strike of geophysical and geological trends associated with other old workings 
and/or known deposits of high-grade Copper and Gold. 
 
Disclaimer 
In relying on the above mentioned ASX announcement and pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 5.23.2, the 
Company confirms that it is not aware of any new information or data that materially affects the 
information included in the above-mentioned announcement. 
 
This announcement was authorised by the Chair of the Company.  
 

Anthony Barton  
King River Resources Limited  
Email: info@kingriverresources.com.au  
Phone: +61 8 92218055 

 
TENNANT CREEK  

DRILL ING TO COMMENCE 


